From:	Darren Rapert

Date: 	Apr 13, 2023

The Middle Grove C-1 Board of Education met Wednesday, April 12, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the Library.  Members present were: Nicole Bentley Shannon Bright, Phil Schopp, Ralph Hoppe, Scott Bright.

The Board approved the payment of the bills totaling $3251.68.

During the Administrator’s report Mr. Rapert discussed:
	-Spring Fling May 6th
	-MAP Testing  May 2-4th
	-ESSR III 
	-Safety Grant
	-Legislative Issues
	-Lead Water Testing
	-Board Member 
	-Summer Maintenance List

The Board approved to continue with Cigna “Midwest Public Risk” for health/dental/vision insurance.

The Board approved the resignation of Lou Harris for Physical Education/Health.

The Board approved to hire Jill Lute for Paraprofessional/Custodian.

The next Board meeting will be held on May 17th at 7:00 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:29 p.m.
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